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Do not change the Vote by mail for all system. The vote by mail gives everyone the 

opportunity to cast a vote in a very democratic way. People have time to cast their 

votes, especially those who work at hours that makes it difficult for them to go to a 

polling place. Voting by mail has allowed Oregon residents in rural areas to submit 

their votes, it they do not have access to a polling place. Theresa Guerrero a proud 

Oregonian 


